
BUFFALO SCHOOLS SURVEY 

 

The Buffalo Board of Education would like your input into providing a healthy, 

safe, educational environment for our school.  If you have Ideas, concerns or 

suggestions, we are open to your input.  Please list below anything you feel the 

board should address or consider.  Thank you.  You can mail it or hand deliver to 

Kim Hudson, Rt. 2 Box 131, Buffalo. 

 

 


